
NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS & FRIENDS 

BOARD MEETING 

MAY 31, 2014 
 

 

The board meeting for Northeast Neighbors & Friends was called to order at 9:00 a.m. 

by Linda Westergaard on Saturday, May 31, 2014, at Dahl’s on E. 33rd St.   In 

attendance at this meeting were Linda Westergaard, Norm Kamm, Shelly Rodriguez, 

Lorraine Eldredge, Carole Westbrook, Lawrence Malmin and Marge Ramsey.  Valerie 

Madison was absent.   

 

Linda will e-mail David Jahn to see if he or someone from his office will be attending 

our meeting on Monday regarding the emerald ash borer (EAB).   

 

We will have an ice cream social in July at the library like we did last year.   

 

Our plans for August besides National Night Out (NNO) are to have a school supply 

drive again for Willard School.  Marge will contact the principal at Willard and see 

what she would like to have and Linda will contact Merit Resources to see if they 

would like to help as they did last year.   

 

Linda is going to contact The Des Moines Register to tell them that we have the “free 

little libraries” placed so they could write about it.   

 

Discussion then centered around the restriping issue on Hubbell, the retirement party 

for City Manager Rick Clark, and other items.  Neighborhood issues were discussed.   

 

The next board meeting will be June 28th and our regular meeting on July 7th.     

 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:58 a.m.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Marge Ramsey 
 

Marge Ramsey, Secretary/Treasurer 


